
Panda experience to be retold
by Tahoe resident
Tahoe local Jenn Mendonca will share the details of her recent
journey deep into the mountains of China’s Sichuan Province to
visit a secluded panda sanctuary with her daughter.

Join members of the South Lake Tahoe branch of the American
Association of University Women for this heartwarming glimpse
into the lives of these rare and endangered animals on Jan. 14
at 10am in the Aspen Room at Lake Tahoe Community College.
This event is open to the public.

An optional continental brunch will be available for a small
donation and an RSVP is requested.

For more information, call Candy Kelly at (530) 541.2799 or
email Christy Slocum at slocumsrus@msn.com.

And if you can’t attend the event, you can relive Lake Tahoe
News’ experience with pandas from earlier this year.
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